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Administrator  
Jeremy Ryman 

Director of Nursing 
Lacey Breaux 

Assistant Director of Nursing 
Melissa Boudreaux 

CNA Supervisor 
Tameka Bourda 

MDS Coordinator 
Melissa Arceneaux 
MDS Coordinator 

Amanda Babin 
MDS Coordinator 
Melinda Derouen 

QA Nurse/Staff Developer 
Crystal Vizinat 

Social Service Director 
Elizabeth Rebstock 

Community Outreach/
Admissions Coordinator 

Courtney Carrere 
Resident Case Manager 

Demetrie Duncan Hampton 
Life Enrichment Director  

Tameka Bourda 
Billing/Collections                       

  Coordinator 
Jamie Arceneaux 

Team Member Specialist 
Jeanne Landry 

Dietary Supervisor  
Linette Richard 

Housekeeping Supervisor 
Desira Verdin 

Maintenance Supervisor 
Steven Griffin 

 

Celebrating Nurse’s Assistant Week!  
We want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to our incredible staff 

for consistently going above and beyond in caring for others. Your 

unwavering dedication, compassion, and tireless efforts do not go 

unnoticed. Day in and day out, you bring your best to ensure that 

those around you feel supported, valued, and cared for. 

Your hard work is the backbone of our success and the heart of 

our mission. The kindness, professionalism, and resilience you 

demonstrate are truly inspiring, and we are deeply grateful for 

each and every one of you. 

Thank you for everything you do—you are truly appreciated, and 

we are proud to have you as part of our team. 



Resident of the Month 
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Happy Birthday! 
 

Residents: 

Gloria A.   7/4 

Jessica C.   7/8 

Samuel J.   7/10 

Florence M.   7/13 

Mary A.   7/19 

Karen  T.   7/22 

Ethel C.   7/26 

Rose G.   7/26 

Betty B.   7/30 

 

 

Ms. Michelle Caine 

Michelle is a warm, 

approachable, and easygoing 

team member who consistently 

brings positivity to the workplace. 

She happily steps up to take on 

extra shifts and is always ready to 

lend a hand wherever help is 

needed. Her compassionate 

nature and dedication to others 

truly reflect the spirit of our team. 

Michelle’s commitment and 

selflessness make her an 

invaluable asset to Broadway! 

Congratulations, Michelle, on 

being selected as Employee of 

the Month!  

Ms. Loretta P.  

With a beautiful smile and a heart 

of gold, Ms. Loretta brightens The 

Broadway’s halls. She can often 

be found joyfully playing bingo, 

crocheting, dressing up, or 

wearing decorative hats.  She also 

finds joy in video chatting with 

family. 

Ms. Loretta's positivity and  gentle 

nature make her a true joy! We 

are so grateful that you chose to 

make The Broadway your home! 

Congratulations, Ms. Loretta, on 

being selected as Resident of the 

Month!  

Employees:  

Jennifer English  7/3  1 Year 

Lakeisha Major  7/3  1 Year 

Tarylon Gray  7/7  2 Years 

Melissa Triplett 7/7  2 Years 

Amerie Heims 7/11  1 Year 

Shelly Chaisson 7/12  1 Year 

Sunni Guidroz 7/17  1 Year 

Jill Loupe  7/22  10 Years 

Annette LeBlanc 7/28  2 Years 

 

 

Happy Anniversary! 

 

employee of the Month 

Happy Birthday! 
 

Employees:  

Alice Allen   7/1  

Kristin Sevin   7/6 

Ashley Robertson  7/11 

Tonya Bouzigard  7/13 

Andressa Landry  7/17 

Skylon Nieves   7/18 

Jeanne Landry  7/19 

Shawn Stevenson  7/24 

Demetrie Duncan  7/25 

Joanne Sanchez  7/25 

Lindsey Triche   7/27 

Holly Sakuyama   7/28 

Jermaine Jones  7/29 

Congratulations, Zoie!  

On behalf of all at The 

Broadway, we would like 

to extend a heartfelt 

congratulations to Zoie 

Dutu, one of our proud 

nursing assistants, on her 

High School Graduation. 

Cheers to the class of 

2025!  
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The Broadway team had a blast at our bowl-

ing tournament! With lots of laughs, friendly 

competition, and a few surprise strikes, it was 

a night to remember. Thanks to everyone who 

came out and made it such a fun event! 

Whether aiming for a turkey or just aiming to 

stay out of the gutter, everyone bowled their 

hearts out! Demetrie (DeeDe) Duncan was 

even awarded as ‘Most Spirited’!  

A huge thanks to all who made the tourna-

ment possible! 

Hitting the Lanes in Style!  



 

 

 

Our Mission at The Broadway 
 

To enrich the lives of residents, families, and employees by creating communities filled 

with respect, encouragement, and compassion. 

 

 

 

 

A Friendly Reminder to Families: 
 

Please remember to let the Activity Department know if you’ve had any changes to your home ad-

dress so you can continue to receive newsletters in 2024. 
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